
Notice of hearing 
The Council has appointed a Hearing Commissioner to hear submissions on a 
Notice of Requirement (D200088).

The Council is seeking to designate approximately 22 ha of land plus a portion 
of Upper Dawsons Creek that extends into the site (approximately 4,300m²) for 
a new recreation reserve in Prebbleton. 

The site to be designated is located at 27 Hamptons Road, Prebbleton. The 
legal descriptions of the land affected by the designation are Lot 2 DP 365486 
and Rural Section 39793. The land is owned by Selwyn District Council. 

The hearing is to be held at: 

9am on Tuesday 6 and Wednesday 7 October 2020
Tai Tapu Community Centre
722 Old Tai Tapu Road, Tai Tapu

The purpose of the hearing is to give submitters an opportunity to make a 
presentation in support of their submissions to the Hearing Commissioner. 

The Planning Officer's s42A report will be available on our website from Tuesday 
15 September 2020.

The hearing is open to the public however only submitters are able to speak. 

If you have made a submission and wish to address the Commissioner at the 
hearing, please contact Jessica Tuilaepa Phone 03 347 2974.
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